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Yearly Membership  A new year has begun and it’s time to get your new yearly membership 

paid. We have the new cards with the new gate combination available.  Come to the meeting 

Friday night, have a couple sodas get your membership card for the year and support the best 

shooting club in Rusk County.  

 

 Winter Shooting  From ice storms to temperatures way below burrr, then ass deep snow to a 

tall Indian it’s been just about impossible to keep any ranges open to sneak an open shooting day 

in. The ground hog said that all the snow will be gone in a couple weeks so maybe I can have a 

couple open shoots when it warms up to a more suitable shooting temperature. 

 

Spring Break-up  Just a heads up for this spring when the snow starts to melt. Please stay off 

the ranges and keep vehicle traffic on the gravel. The club has some sink holes that you will lose 

your car in and then we need to cover and seed over your car. Keep off the GRASS!   

 

Gun Board  Currently I am raffling off a Century Arms PW87 Lever Action 12 gage shotgun, 

bet you don’t have one of those. Cost; 1 square will be $10 or 4 Squares for $35. This is only a 

50 number board………...odds are great for a gun board! Contact me and I will tell you how to 

sign up for it. Support our club and have an excellent chance to be a winner at the Swamp Road 

Sportsmen’s Club. 

 

Club Project Bucket List If you have any skills or access to equipment that would help spruce 

up the Swamp Road please talk to the board members and see if we can get it going. Looks like 

we need to add to the list. 

1. Finish storage room.  

2. Replace doors in club house       

3. Clean restroom. 

4. Clean windows. 

5. Shovel snow. 

6. Brush parking lot and driveway. 

 

Recipe of the Month: Poor Man’s Lobster With Lake Sturgeon Skin sturgeon, remove head 

and spinal cord (sturgeons have no bones). 

Cut fish into 2 inch square pieces. Boil chunks in water for 5 minutes. (add 2 tablespoons of salt 

and 2 tablespoons of caraway seed to water) 

After boiling, pour off water and dip chunks in butter or margarine. Lemon juice is optional.  It 

will melt in your mouth. 

 

 



Crystal Ball   March 1
st
 Club meeting, March 17

th
 St. Patricks’ Day, March 19

th
 Pam O’Leary 

Birthday, March 21
st
 is the first day of spring!, April 5

th
 Club Meeting, April 19

th
 My Birthday. 

 

Next Meeting The next meeting will be March 1
st
. This will focus on getting ready for spring. If 

there is anything else that needs urgent attention, be sure to contact the board prior to the 

meeting.  

 

Mike O'Leary  
Secretary SRSC  
 
Earl Fisk 
Todd Broder 715-868-1198 

Pam O’Leary 715-299-0368 Email 19poleary68@gmail.com 

Bob Wiltrout 

Ken Sweeny 

Mike O’Leary 715-403-0756 Email 19moleary66@gmail.com  

Vern Trindal 715-403-3033 
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